
PUBLIC NOTICE
Please  be  advised  that  the
monthly Board Meeting of The
Environmental Charter School
originally  scheduled  for
Wednesday,  April  23,
2025  at  6:00  PM,  has
been  rescheduled  to
Wednesday,  April  30,
2025  at  6:00  PM   The
meeting will  take place at
the  usual  location:   ECS
Middle  School,  5525
Columbo  Street,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15219   This
notice is being provided to
ensure  transparency  and
public  awareness.   For
additional  information,
please  contact:   Latonia
Cherry, Senior Home Office
Manager 412-247-7970 ext
9400,
Latonia.cherry@ecspgh.org


